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AUGUST 

   THEMES 

    7  Shadrach, Meshach & 

            Abednego 

  14 Elizabeth 

  21 John the Baptizer 

  28 Philip 

 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

    7 Festive Cycles 

  14 Passover 

  21 Paschal Feast 

  28  Unleavened Bread/Pentecost 

 

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

       7  Not Alone 

     14  Faithful & Useful 

     21  Challenging Life   

     28  Willing to Go 

 

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACHING THE WORLD 
  How can God use a “small 

congregation”?  It is BECAUSE we are 

small, that God is glorified by what He 

does THROUGH us.  People know it’s 

not because of “our resources” or 

“our wisdom”.  That only leaves GOD 

to be glorified. 

   God has lifted us up to be advisors 

to government, school and other 

church leaders. 

   God has lifted us up to encourage 

missionaries and preahers in small 

congregations all over the world. 

  We received this message from an 

individual we have been sending daily 

messages from God’s Word and 

devotions to for over a year: 

    “I need to know your church coz 

your Blessings me a lot  I’m happy for 

it.  I will pray one day you expand in 

KENYA.  I have been always keep to 

follow your teaching.  Your really 

making me to trust this church.” 

   A leader in the Philipines writes 

following a daily message from us:  

“Glory to God… Thank you so much… 

Praise God…” 

  A worker with orphans in India 

writes, “God bless you…” 

  God says, “so is my word that goes 

out from my mouth: It will not return 

to me empty, but will accomplish 

what I desire and achieve the purpse 

for which I sent it.”  (Is. 55:11) 

   God is blessing and working through 

us all over the world! 

 

LOWELL MASON PRAYER WALK PARK 

    Still under construction, mural still 

being designed and yet, God is using 

the Park to be a blessing! 

    This project is generating interest 

from people in our community and all 

over the country.  There are people 

several states away who are wanting 

to travel to see the park once it is 

completed. 

   Even now, God is using it.  Our 

website page for the park 

(http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html) is one 

of the most visited pages on our 

website.  Several have taken time to 

visit the various “Prayer Walk Stops) 

(10 stopes total) to see the prayer 

ideas and view the numerous 

Scripture passages. 

   We are thankful for people that God 

has raised up to help us with the 

design and development of the Park.  

He continues to provide and multiply 

resources.  At present, God has 

multiplied the giving to accomplish 10 

times what we had expected it to 

accomplish! 

     Continue to pray for God to work 

mightily through us & in our world! 
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